# Sheer House Redevelopment

#### **Good Morning**

Thank you for signing up to receive updates about the redevelopment of Sheer House. We are greatly appreciative of the ongoing engagement from both the community and local authority.

We continue to use our Facebook page to post updates and engage with the community but please feel free to email us at **info@sheerhouseredevelopment.co.uk** should you have any questions or comments.

We will send out important updates about the redevelopment via this newsletter which you are free to opt out of at anytime by clicking the unsubscribe button at the bottom of this email.



### Online public meeting video recording

We would like to extend our thanks to everyone who attended the online public meeting last Thursday (07 January 2021). We are grateful for all the thoughtful questions and feedback we received from attendees in response to the latest design elements.

For anyone who was unable to attend, a full recording of the event can now be found on our website here: https://bit.ly/2LK3FDO



## Planting palette

Over the past few weeks, many people have mentioned the importance of trees. Our expert horticulturalists and arboriculturalists, working with our landscape architects have devised a comprehensive planting palette. Designed to ensure the trees will thrive in the local conditions and contribute to people's enjoyment of the new development for many decades to come.

The species being considered include: Cercidiphyllum japonicum Photinia x Fraseri 'Red Robin'(Pleached), Parrotia persica, Betula utilis, Betula albosinensis, Picea pungens, and Acer palmatum 'Phoenix'.



#### Contact us!



Retirement Villages Group has gathered together a multidisciplinary team to help support the redevelopment of Sheer House in West Byfleet.

Public consultation and stakeholder relations are being managed by Keeble Brown Ltd, a specialist communications consultancy. You can contact us directly using the details below.



Or call us on our freephone number: 0800 061 4979.







Copyright © 2020 Keeble Brown, All rights reserved.

This newsletter has been produced by Keeble Brown on behalf of Retirement Villages Group.

We would welcome your views on the content of this newsletter. If you have any comments, please get in touch.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.